CITY OF NEwW BEDFORD

JONATHAN F. MITCHELL, MAYOR

November 28, 2016

City Council President Linda Morad
Honorable Members of the City Council
133 William Street

New Bedford, MA 02740

Dear Council President Morad and Honorable Council Members:
In accordance with the City Code, | am requesting a renewal of a one-year residency waiver for

Personnel Director Sandra Vezina, 166 Main Street, Acushnet, MA. Ms. Vezina’s current
waiver expires on December 21, 2016.

Thank you for your consideration.
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